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Telecommunication  
Development Bureau (BDT) 

 

Ref.: BDT/IEE/RME/DM/329 Geneva, 15 July 2013 

   

    
To:  
Participants at the closed breakfast for Heads of 
Regulatory Agencies  
 

   

   

   

 

Subject: Thank you 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to express my great pleasure to have had the opportunity to share breakfast with you on Friday 
5 July 2013 on the occasion of the 13th Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR) held in Warsaw, Poland. 

As you may know, the main objective of this gathering is to strengthen cooperation and consolidate ties 
among Heads of Regulatory Authorities and with the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT). 

All the information related to the “Executive Regulators Exchange” will be sent to you separately by e-mail. 

Let me seize this occasion to renew our deepest gratitude to Ms Magdalena Gaj, President, Office of 
Electronic Communications (UKE), Poland.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support to our activities and I look 
forward to our strong cooperation. 

Yours faithfully, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director. F 
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